
Pixl Edge 
Hope you and your family are keeping well.  Please remember that your child can log onto 

Pixl Edge at home https://theedge.pixl.org.uk/. They will need their Username and 

Password which should be in their planners but if not they can contact Mrs Berry 

fberry@beckfootoakbank.uk if they need a replacement.  This is a great opportunity to 

showcase any new skills they have acquired during lockdown and anything they have done 

to help the vulnerable within your community. 
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